
From: Fern Jones <vfernjones1948@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, May 04, 2020 7:23 AM 

To: cityclerk@kalama.com 

Subject: time to reopen 

 

It is time to reopen the businesses..too many are suffering from being 

closed to customers.  What is  

"non-essential" to some is VERY essential to others..including the shop 

owners. 

 

Fern Jones 


